
All of the students at IHM have the opportunity to participate in the Mallards Reading 
Program this spring and receive two free tickets to the Mallard’s Game on June 9th! 
Please support your child to complete their teacher’s goals!

⚫ Please use the READING TRACKER to keep track of your child's reading. 
 ⚫ Each teacher's goal for the student is written on that sheet. Different classrooms will 

have different goals.
 ⚫ Use stickers, marker, etc. to mark the number of books or minutes read along the 

baseline.
 ⚫ When your child reaches their teacher's reading goal (HOME RUN!) sign the form, 

and return it to the teacher by Tuesday, March 24th!

Upon completing the program, the Mallards will provide your child with TWO FREE 
Mallards game tickets to Immaculate Heart of Mary’s Family Night at the Duck 
Pond on Tuesday, June 9th at 6:05 PM!

When your child returns the reading tracker, you will receive an order form for tickets. 
Please return the order form by Thursday, March 26th (absolutely no late orders) to 
order the number of tickets you need for our game!

⚫Your child’s reading program ticket will be valid for this game only.
⚫Tickets will be discounted to $9 for family and friends, and are only available for purchase 
by the ticket order form that your child will bring home upon completion of the program. 
⚫All tickets will be available for pick up on the night of the game at IHM’s designated Will 
Call table.
⚫If you have any questions, please contact Peter Nickel in the Mallards ticket office at 
608-246-4277.

We hope you will join us in encouraging your child to complete Maynard’s Lil’ Ducks 
Reading Program and attend your school’s Family Night. 


